
Recently my company, RestoPros of NW Georgia, required a business valuation to
complete a financial deal in late 2024. I really didn’t know where to start, since I had not
had to do a valuation before.  I remembered Shelly mentioning in one of her infominutes
that valuations were something she can help with, so I called her.  And thank goodness
I did!  Shelly was prompt, friendly, and responsive, and she provided exactly what I
needed at a reasonable price.

I can’t recommend Shelly highly enough, and I know exactly where to go (or refer) next
time I need a business valuation or know someone who does.  I also know that once it’s
time to sell my business, Shelly will be my go-to.

Thank you, Shelly, for your diligence and professionalism!  You’ve earned my business
and referrals, and I urge others to consider you when they need your services.

RESTOPROS OF NW GEORGIA

130 E. Main Street
Suite 200
Canton, GA 30114

Sincerely, 

Patrick Haddock
Owner

Subject: Endorsement Letter for Shelly Gibson 14 February 2025

Patrick Haddock


